TELEPHONE : SWANSEA 3860.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,
Letricheux Buildings, Adelaide Street,

.

"2 atl -

Cre Swansea, - 8th. November, 1935.

Reference

M ;
Dear Sir,

Reverting to your letter of the 23rd. August last, regarding
the Inquiry to be held into the loss of the steamer "LA CRESCENTA",
I have to inform you to-day a Summons was received for me to attend

at the Institute of @ivil Engineers, on the 18th. of this month.

I have also been informed verbally that it is not necessary
for me to attend on that day, and that ample notice will be given
as to the date on which it will be necessary for me to be there.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

The Secretary,

LONDON.







